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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that the PSRB is immune from liability for some acts of the board and acts of
persons let go by the board. (Flesch Readability Score: 73.1).

Provides that the Psychiatric Security Review Board is immune from liability for the performance of
certain functions of the board. Provides that, except when the board commits wanton and willful
misconduct, the board is immune from liability for the acts and omissions of a person who is or was
under the jurisdiction of the board.
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